
EDENDERRY NURSERY SCHOOL 

Hello and welcome to a new school year at Edenderry 
Nursery School. We are delighted to welcome you and 
your child to our school and trust that it will be an        
exciting, happy experience for everyone.  Our ethos here 
in Edenderry is to: 

Learn, laugh and let your light shine! 

We very much hope that this will be true for each of our 
pupils.   

  September 2024 

DATES FOR DIARY: 

27th September - Macmillan 

Coffee Morning  

PARENTAL INVOLVEMENT. 
As you may be aware we have a rota in nursery to 

help us out with our ‘Snack Shopping’ for the       
children.  This rota has been put up on the Parent 

Noticeboard in nursery.  If you can help us out we 
would be so grateful. It really is such a big help for 
us.  Please sign your name beside the date which 

would suit you best. Then when it is your slot, you 
will receive the shopping list and money in your 

child’s folder at home time on the Friday, returning 
the goods to nursery on the Monday morning. Any 
questions please speak to a member of staff.  

SCHOOL WEBSITE. 

Please be sure to check our nursery website 
www.edenderrynurseryportadown.com. When you visit our    

website you should be asked to download our school app 
also. Please do this if possible. I hope to send out remind-
ers and notes and newsletters via our website and app.   

We are trying to go paperless as much as possible in 

terms of parent/carer communication.   

Regards, Mrs. K Bovis. 

INDEPENDENCE! 

During the month of September, we 

will be learning about important     

independent routines! You could help 

to practice these at home as well! 

 Washing our hands 

 Using a tissue 

 Recognising our symbol 

 Putting on and taking off our coat 

MACMILLAN COFFEE  
MORNING. 

On Friday 27th September we are 
having a special coffee morning for all 
parents and relatives of our nursery 

pupils. We hope to support Macmillan 
Cancer in their fundraiser coffee 

morning. This will be held in our the 
dining hall in Edenderry PS, just next 
door. 9am - 10:00am. Please do pop 

along and support this very worthy 

cause - it’s also a good opportunity to 

get to know other parents.  


